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Greetings, vote by mail is a critical way to be inclusive and ensure the 

enfranchisement of as many Oregonians as possible. A vote for this measure is a 

vote for racism, classism and the disenfranchisement of people with fewer resources 

and less access to transportation and time off of work. 


